CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION

This Certificate is Presented to:

CHRISTINA DOE

Planning and Zoning Commission
2010 - 2020

The City of DeKalb City Council and its staff extend sincere thanks
and appreciation for your willingness to serve DeKalb and its

citizens on the Planning and Zoning Commission from October 11,
2010 through December 31, 2020.




